Performing your Ted Talk!!

By May 1, you will need to record yourself giving your Ted Talk and email it to me.
So, if you have not completed the Ted Talk speech you have a few more weeks to do that.
Also, if possible, perform your Ted Talk in front of a family member!  I have also attached an evaluation sheet your family can fill out as they watch you.  If there isn’t a family member to watch you, no big deal. It’s not mandatory but would be a good idea before you record to get some feedback.
 
Things to remember:   
1.  You do not need to hand in the written speech.  You are being marked on the 
      recording.
 
2. It must be 2.5-5 minutes in length.  Rehearse it a few times before the final     
    recording and time yourself.

3. Try and put some type of visual in during the performance.  I know that may be  
     more difficult being at home but give it a try.  If it doesn’t work out, no worries!

4. When performing think about your voice.  Too loud/not loud enough?  Speaking too fast? Know the pronunciation of all the vocabulary in the speech!

5. HAVE FUN!!

